

## Public Notice

## Notice to Provincetown taxpayers:

October 9, 2020

The Provincetown Finance Department wishes to notify taxpayers that the issuance of the Fiscal Year 2021tax bill (first half) has been delayed due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

Moving Town Meeting from April to September caused a delay in the tax rate setting process. Normally, the first half tax bill is issued on or before October 1<sup>st</sup>. This year, we anticipate the bills being mailed on or before November 1<sup>st</sup>. As always, tax bills are due thirty days from the issuance of the bill. The actual due date will appear on the bill.

Provincetown Finance Department 260 Commercial St Provincetown, MA 02657 Assessor's Office: (508) 487-7017

Posted: Town Hall and www.provincetown-ma.gov 10/09/2020, 11:15 am AR

Published: Provincetown Banner: October 22, 2020